
       Our Story 

In September 2023, I took the leap and leased the unit that would become something 
truly special. Then, in December 2023, before I even had a chance to advertise the 
space, I was honoured to host my very first function — someone had already heard 
about how great it was looking and booked in based purely on word of mouth. That early 
belief meant everything. 

By March 2024, I officially launched and began holding functions weekly. To say I was 
overwhelmed by the response would be an understatement. The support came in fast 
and strong, and I’m incredibly grateful for every single person who has chosen us since. 

I’ve always loved what I do, and the compliments and feedback truly fuel that passion. 

Shortly after launching, I brought David on board — a long-time friend of mine. We had 
recently purchased another business together (which I had previously managed), and 
teaming up again felt like a natural next step. From that point on, we became a team, 
building a vision we both believe in. 

Together, we’re working toward something bigger: expanding into multiple venues, 
offering a service that delivers a friendly, welcoming atmosphere with a touch of 
class — not over-the-top, just genuine, quality hospitality with the customer at the 
centre. 

As we embark on our name change and rebrand, we’d love for you to join us on this 
next chapter. We hope you love the new look and feel as much as we do. Thank you so 
much to all our past, present, and future bookings — your support means the world. 

Here’s to the journey ahead         
— With love, Kev & the Sma’ Shot Suite team,  

 


